
July 28, 2017 

Dear Customers 

 

ARTRAY Co., Ltd. 

 

 

End-of-Sale Announcement of Cameras Loaded with Sony CCD Sensors 

 

 

We hope you are doing well and we would like to deeply thank you for using our cameras. 

In March of 2017, Sony Cooperation discontinued accepting orders for CCD sensors. 

Consequently, we will also discontinue to sell our cameras loaded with Sony CCD Sensors. 

Please be informed that applicable cameras will be discontinued subsequently as our stock of 

CCD sensors run out. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Description 

 

 

1. End-of-Sale products 

The models loaded with Sony CCD Sensors 

 

 

2. Sales Termination Time 

As soon as the present stock of Sony CCD sensors run out,  

applicable cameras start to discontinue. 
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